
 

                    Year 5 Space Camp 

Our Year 5 children had great fun yesterday evening taking part in a Space Camp linked to their 

Science topic. They enjoyed lots of activities including making a Space Buggy and using a telescope 

to look more closely at the moon.  
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Class GROWTH Winners House Point Winners 

Acorns: Reception Alec: Goals Award 

Ethan: Ownership Award 

Alfie 

Oaks: Year 1 Maisie: Teamwork Award          

Faye: Ownership Award 

Robyn 

 

Willows: Year 2 Alisa: Goals Award 

Olivia: Ownership Award 

Enya 

Junipers: Year 3 Jack: Teamwork Award 

Marclin: Teamwork Award 

Iris 

Elms: Year 4 Wren: Teamwork Award 

Toby: Teamwork Award 

Wren 

Rowans: Year 5 Lexie: Health Award 

Max: Work Ethic Award                   

Elise 

Maples: Year 6 Georgia: Work Ethic Award 

Zach: Respect Award 

Callum 

Overall House Point Winners this week:         Lions     



School Calendar of 
Events 

 

March 

 

Monday 29th: Virtual Par-
ents Evening 

Tuesday 30th: Virtual Par-
ents Evening 

 

April 

Thurs 1st: School Birth-
day Party celebrations 

Thurs 1st: School Closes 

Mon 19th: School re-
opens 

Tue 20th: Cricket Asylum 
starts with Year 5 and 
Year 6. 

 

May 

Mon 3rd: Bank Holiday—
School Closed 

Fri 28th: School Closes 

 

June 

Mon 7th: School re-opens 

Fri 25th: School Sports 
Day   

 

July 

Fri 2nd: Transition Day 

Fri 16th: Reports to par-
ents 

Fri 23rd: School Closes  

 

September 

Tues 7th: School re-opens 

 

After School Clubs  
 

Thursday: Multi Sports Year 3 
 
Friday: Multi Sports Year 4 
 
 

Parking outside school 

Please could we ask that 

parent’s do not  block ac-

cess to Hillside View as this 

is causing a danger to pe-

destrians and other road 

users. Thank you. 

 
             

               Virtual Parents Evening  
          and 

          Our School Birthday Celebration 
 

We have two firsts next week to look forward 
to. You will have received a letter yesterday regarding an 
update on our Parents Evening plans which we really do 
hope will run smoothly. 
You will have also completed a slip to return to school if 
your child wants to be included in the school party lunch 
next Thursday. 
It is great that we can still find solutions to running 
events for your children to enjoy in school whilst still fol-
lowing and adhering to Health and Safety guidelines.  

Weekly Attendance Figures  

 

Whole School: 95.0% Well done to Oaks with 100% 

                   

                       

 

 

       Weekly Sports Champion and Bushcraft Hero 
               Our sports coach Miss Heckler has chosen:            
                                 Bushcraft Hero– Marcel 

          Sport Champion-Zach H      
       Well done to all the children                               

Class Attendance % No of lates 

Acorns 99.0 5 

Oaks 100 1 

Willows 90.6 3 

Junipers 96.7 1 

Elms 89.4 2 

Rowans 96.2 2 

Maples 91.1 5 


